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Robert_ A.G. Monks, Director 

Robert J. Stolt, Assistant 

conflict of Interest 

Marc~ 13, 1975 

Office of Energy Resources 

Attorney General 

Than~ you for your letter dated February 28, 1975, inquiring 
whether or not a conflict of interest will exist if you organize 
and invest 1n·a Maine wood fuel industry. 

While the question you pose is extremely broad, it is my 
general opinion tha~ no conflict will exist if, prior to engaging 
in such activity, you have resigned aa Director of the Office of 
Energy Resources ~nd all information used by you in this endeavor 
is and has been freely accessible to the public. 

ROBERT J. STOLT 

RJS/ec 
• Assistant Attorney General 


